
Olive Oil Company 
P.O. Box 7397 

Long Beach, CA  90807 
Ph: (562)-424-2523; Fax: (562) 981-2108 

HerleyOffices@herley-kelleyco.com 
 
 

January 4, 2016 
 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
320 W. Fourth Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA  90013 
Attn:  Joshua Cwikla 
 
Re:  CALIFORNIA WATER CODE DIRECTIVE PURSUANT TO SECTION 13267 – ORDER TO SUBMIT 
INFORMATION – THE DISPOSAL OF WELL DRILLING FLUIDS, WELL COMPLETION FLUIDS, AND 
PRODUCRTION FLUIDS TO LAND FOR OLIVE OIL COMPANY OIL AND GAS OPERATIONS IN LOS 
ANGELES AND VENTURA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 
 
Dear Mr. Cwikla, 
 
Thank you for speaking with me by phone on 12-22-15, at which time I informed you, and we 
discussed the fact that Olive Oil Company does not operate in either Los Angeles or Ventura 
County, California. 
 
Therefore, as you instructed me to do, and as provided for on page 3, paragraph 4 of the 
document known as INVESTIGATIVE ORDER NO. R4-2015-0378 TO PROVIDE A TECHNICAL OR 
MONITORING REPORT, I am hereby stating that Olive Oil Company has one producing oil well 
which produces approximately 173 bbls. of water per month, all of which is disposed of to the 
Orange County Sanitation District.  There is no disposal to a sump.  And again, Olive Oil 
Company does not operate in either Los Angeles or Ventura Counties. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_________________________________ 
David M. Herley, Manager 
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